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The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | April 9, 2025 
  

Rebels Newsletter 
Final call to purchase 
the 2025 Yearbook 
with your name 
printed on the cover! 
 
Check the list posted 
on windows outside of 
B105 to see if you 
have already 

purchased the yearbook.  If you are not on the list and you 
want to buy the yearbook, you can bring cash or cheque to 
the office, or if you want to pay using School Cash Online, 
see Ms. Balce at the office. 
 
Don’t miss out on the opportunity to have your own school 
keepsake!  There are only a limited number of yearbooks 
available – we have sold out the last 2 years! 
 
Price:  $70 
Deadline to purchase with personalization:  April 22nd, 
2025 
 
Distribution Date:  Monday, June 16th  
Place:  Covered Courtyard 
Time:  3:05 pm 
 
 
 
 
 

 Warmth for Burnaby club is hosting a Samosa Sale.  Due 
to its popularity earlier this year, we will be selling 
vegetable samosas.  The fundraiser will be held at lunch 
on April 17th and April 23rd, near the Cafeteria.  We will 
be selling fresh, delicious vegetable samosas, which will be 
$3.00 for one and $5.00 for two.  All of the proceeds will 
be used to create care packages which will be donated to 
Guru Nanak’s Free Kitchen: a trusted organization with a 
remarkable history of supporting those in need in 
Downtown Eastside Vancouver and beyond.  They will be 
distributing our care packages to the unhoused community 
while providing their warm meals.  We appreciate your 
contributions and hope you enjoy the samosas! 



  

 

 

 
 
Monday, April 14th – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Math, 4:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 16th – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Science, 4:00 pm 
 
Friday, April 18th – Good Friday, School closed 
 
Monday, April 21st – Easter Monday, School closed 
 
Tuesday, April 22nd – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – English, 4:00 pm 
 
Wednesday, April 23rd – Gr. 8 Honours Entrance 
Assessment – Social Studies, 4:00 pm 
 
Monday, April 28th – Pro D Day, School Closed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year, the Grade 12 students have the option to join 
the Dry Grad celebration.  It will be a boat cruise around 
the Burrard Inlet organized and hosted by the Grad 
Council and Burnaby South PAC members.  Students 
wishing to attend the Dry Grad must participate in the 
Grad Dinner and Dance event. 
         

Information: 

June 21st (After the Grad Dinner and Dance) 
The students will be bussed to the pier, 11:30pm – 
4:30am 
 
The students are responsible for their own 
transportation after the event 
 
      $70.00 / student 
      Sales end April 30th 

 
Students are allowed to bring one guest (Gr 11 or Gr 12 
at an additional cost of $70.00) 
 
 

“Education’s purpose is to replace an empty mind with an open one.“ Malcolm Forbes 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 

Contact: 
 

Email: 
 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 

https://south.burnabyschools.ca/
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